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Mr. Sean Ibikowska

F-212, Sunshine Apartments

New City Lane, BC

Canada  

Dear Mr. Ibikowska,

On behalf of Law Department and faculty, we are delighted to inform you the confirmation of your admission into 2012 batch of Claire Law School at Brigham Sates University which begins from July 1st, 2012. 

Please find the attached list of terms and conditions. Please go through them carefully before confirmation of your joining. As a record, it is a mandatory requirement to bring all original certificates and two recent passport size photograph. 

We can assure you our best in order to fulfill your basic hostel requirements and your Law school premises pre-requisites can be considered with immediate effect after joining.

Kindly revert back to us regarding your arrival time and date to Claire Law School at the earliest as we need to make some arrangements for your accommodation accordingly.

You can contact us at 619 143 6969 and clairelawschool@gmail.com in case of any query.

Wish you all the best.

Sincerely,

Andreas Heine

www.clairelawschool.com
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